
 
  

 
 

 
 

June 30, 2006  
 

Attn: Document Control Desk 
Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
Incident Response 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
Subject:  Correction to Reply to Notice of Violation Letter Dated 6/29/06 
 
References:  1) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket 70-1113 
   2) NRC Inspection Report 70-1113/2005-202, 7/22/05 
   3) NRC Inspection Report 70-1113/2006-201, 2/24/06 
   4) GNF Reply to Notice of Violation, 3/21/06 
   5) NRC Reply to Notice of Violation 70-1113/2006-201-03 and Response to Disputed  
        Violation 70-1113/2006-201-02 Regarding the Failure To Implement a Credited  
                                            Safety Control Required by Approved Criticality Safety Analysis, 6/2/06. 
   6) GNF Reply to NRC letter dated 6/2/06 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
In our 6/29/06 letter responding to the NRC letter dated 6/2/06, we made a typographical error.  In Attachment 1, page 
4 of 4, item 2, third paragraph from the bottom of the page, the Change Request (CR) referenced as “2006 25” should 
be “2006 255”.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
Please contact me on (910) 675-5656 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
      Sincerely, 
      Global Nuclear Fuel - Americas 
 
      Original signature on file 
 
      C. M Vaughan 

Manager, Facility Licensing 
 
 
 
cc: CMV-06-050 
 Chief, Technical Support Group, Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards, NMSS 

Regional Administrator, Region II 
 

Charles M. Vaughan 
Manager 
Facility Licensing 
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